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Upcoming Events  Calendar 
Mon., May 30th - Memorial Day - No School  
Mon., May 30th - Rochester Boys Choir @ Red Wings 4:05 pm  
Tue., May 31st - 7:00 pm @ DHR 5th/6th Grade Girls’ Cantata  
Fri., June 3rd - Tues., June 7th- Shavous Break  
Week of 6/13/22-6/17/22 - Middle School Finals Week  
Tues., June 14th - DHR Picnic/BBQ/Open  House & Thank You Party 
4:00pm-6:30pm  
Mon., June 20th - Kindergarten  Graduation & First Grade Chumash 
Presentation, starts at 1:30pm 
Mon., June 20th - 8th Grade Graduation, 7:30pm @ Chabad 
Tues., June 21st - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 Learning is fun at DHR!   

Grade: Subject: Date: Time: 

5/6 Boys Social Studies 6/13/2022 12:45-2:15 

5/6 Boys Science 6/15/2022 12:45-2:15 

5/6 Boys Math 6/16/2022 2:00-3:15 

5/6 Boys ELA 6/17/2022 11:00-12:25 

5/6 Boys Farher 6/20/2022 9:45-10:25 

       

5/6 Girls Math 6/15/2022 12:20-1:30 

5/6 Girls Science 6/13/2022 2:15-3:45 

5/6 Girls ELA 6/16/2022 1:30-3:00 

5/6 Girls Social Studies 6/17/2022 12:20-1:30 

        

7/8 Boys Social Studies 6/15/2022 12:45-2:15 

7/8 Boys Science 6/17/2022 12:45-3:45 

7/8 Boys Math 6/13/2022 12:45-2:15 

7/8 Boys ELA 6/16/2022 2:00-3:15 

7/8 Boys Farher 6/20/2022 10:25-10:55 

        

7/8 Girls Social Studies 6/16/2022 2:00-3:15 

7/8 Girls Math 6/15/2022 12:00-1:30 

7/8 Girls Science 6/17/2022 12:45-3:45 

7/8 Girls ELA 6/13/2021 2:15-3:45 

Middle School Finals Schedule 

  From the Principal Dr. Lea E. Goldstein 
Parents in Texas are mourning their children due to another horrifying school 
shooting. While we daven that such unspeakable evil should never happen in 
our community, we must also do everything in our power to protect our inno-
cent children and dedicated staff.   
Therefore, with the generous support of the Dan family and thanks to success-
fully qualifying for another round of NYS's Anti-Hate Crime grant, we've con-
tinued to significantly upgrade our school's security. Specifically, we are add-
ing additional cameras to get us up to 100% footprint coverage of our entire 
building and grounds. Our sliding entry gate, which will block both vehicular 
and walking access to the property, is slated to be finished within the next 
week to 10 days. We have also installed brand new entry doors made of rein-
forced steel that are bullet-resistant. This summer, we will be replacing the last 
group of windows so that all of our windows are bullet resistant and shatter-
proof. Additionally, all of the old classroom doors were replaced and they can 
now lock from the inside. Additionally, if you've been on our property recent-
ly, you probably noticed that our campus is now fully fenced-in and has bol-
lards (barriers to prevent cars or trucks from breaking through) all around the 
property. Our two-way radio system is used daily during recess and outdoor 
activities to allow for emergency communication. We are also appreciative of 
the Greece police department's quick response time. We have provided all 
police cars in the department with fobs to allow them immediate access into 
our building. We have also set up the security system so that only the main 
entry door is used; all other doors remain locked and we are alerted via an 
alarm in the office when another door is used. Finally, our faculty and staff 
recently completed more training with NYS troopers and Mark Henderson, 
Director of ROC Strong Community Security, specifically on lockdowns.   
Our priority is to keep every one of these precious children safe and happy. We 
will continue doing everything possible to ensure their safety. 

We did it!! You did it!! 
Our matchers are inspirational. 

Our donors are awesome. 

Our teachers are fabulous. 

Our students are the best! 

We thank Hashem for all of you! 

Thank you so much! Together, we raised over 
a million dollars for our children! 

8th Grade Girls Trip to Orlando! 

 Middos Mentions! 
Michal cleaned up a spill without  
being asked!  

Zeesa was a great friend 
during a Middos  lesson! 

Adina Herman, Sara Katz, Liba Mittel, Michal Polatoff, Aliza Sloviter, 

Rena Vatch, Levi Yaras! 

Benching Superstars! 

Our five 8th grade girls, and their incredible chaperones, Mrs. Esther Caro and 
Mrs. Miriam Polatoff, had a blast in Orlando this week! They rented a great 8 
bedroom house with a pool, visited Universal Studios, went tubing with a 
speedboat, had manicures, ate out at restaurants - and had a wonderful time. 
Thanks to all those who supported their fundraising efforts...especially the 
Gavi Springut Fund!  


